
In regard to HB 1510 

I oppose this bill, as I believe the majority of ND citizens do. Covid-19 is the most disruptive public health 
crisis of our lives. The way to end it is through vaccination of as many people as possible. Further, there 
is absolutely NO inconvenience to carrying proof of one’s vaccination. 

 


